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Ref: FOI-000257 
 
Date: 8/8/23 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response below. 
 
I am looking for some assistance with your organisation’s Spend/Transparency data, available on the following 
weblink: 
http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/publications/transparency-spend-over-25000/ 

There appears to be no file available for the month of May 2023. Could you advise when the file will be made 
available to view online? Would it be possible for you to email me a copy of the May 2023 file please & Thank 
you. 

 
Response 
 
Information for May 2023 and June 2023 is now available on the website. 
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/publications/transparency-spend-over-25000/&data=05%7c01%7cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7cb74f28919fd94c716fbb08db9567e2c9%7c37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7c0%7c0%7c638268045649661378%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c3000%7c%7c%7c&sdata=e2HW42N%2Bq%2B0ZkmwXXcgHCXpWacsswPjLNttJyK%2BWe4c%3D&reserved=0
mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
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Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

